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May 1, 2022 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR House in 

Bethlehem Pa. all officers and board members were present except for Carol Yale. In the absence 

of the President Vice President Debra Heiney presided. 

Upon motion of Krasley and Williams the following were accepted into membership: Lukasz 

Nowak, Gregory Landes, Pamela Jacobson,  Margalit Cantor, Rebecca Harris, and Martha Meek. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted upon motion of Danner and Kemmerer.  

Bills in the amount of $2,855.24 were ordered paid upon motion of Krasley and Williams. 

The treasurer's report was approved upon motion of Williams and Rohal. 

The business agent reported work dues collections of $402.65 for the month of April. 

Michelle Richmond reported on the progress of the orientation committee. Accepted upon 

motion of Krasley and MIddlecamp. 

John Middlecamp reported on a conversation he had with Bethlehem Recreation Director Jodie 

Evans regarding bands funding their own concerts at the Rose Garden and her reply was maybe 

but the group would have to pay a rental of $350.00 to use the Rose Garden Band Shell.  The 

report was the city only wanted groups from Bethlehem to perform. 

Vice President Heiney reported MPTF will fund 100% of the cost for concerts honoring 

Juneteenth. 

Attorney Taglioli updated the group on the lawsuit facing the local and answered questions from 

those in attendance. Members were told to refer any questions they may receive to President 

Yale. We were reminded not to try to answer the questions of render an opinion. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:50 A:M upon motion of Danner and Krasley 

Respectfully Submitted 

Matthew Cascioli Secy. 
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